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“Praise the LORD! I will give thanks to the LORD with all my 
heart, In the company of the upright and in the assembly.”  

Psalms 111:1  

Dear Prayer Warriors, 
 

After spending six months in the US, I stopped in Bangkok 
for a few months in order to print another 10,000 copies of 
my book for prisoners. Then, I flew to Munich, Germany to 
visit one of my supporting churches, Munich International 
Community Church (MICC). I had great quality time with 
the body of Christ at MICC, and experienced their loving 
care in tangible ways. It was great to meet many new 
people as it had been 12 years since my last visit. I was very 
encouraged to hear that many of the church members 
whom I had never met before, had been faithfully praying 
for me. They were very glad to finally meet me in person. 

 

The Solomon family hosted me for six weeks and they certainly made me feel at home with their 
lovingkindness. I was able to get a lot of rest and have a good time of fellowship with them.  

 
I also had two great weeks 
staying at Dennis and Jane 
De Vries’ home. It was a good 
time of visiting and cooking 
for different people, as well 
as for showing Jane some 
Thai cooking! 

 

      Munich International Community Church 

The Solomon Family Dennis & Jane De Vries 



THAILAND WOMEN’S MINISTRY NEWSLETTER  2 

 

 

God surprised me in Munich, as Georg Huber (Director) and Gisela 
Meinecke (Administrator) of Germany’s Precept Ministries told 
me that they liked my book immensely and would like to have it 
translated into German. They strongly believed that this book, 
“Knowing the One True God” would certainly meet the spiritual 
needs of the German people. As soon as they received my 
permission, Georg started the translation work, and it is now 
almost finished. Lord willing, he would like to have the German 
version printed before the end of this year. Please keep him in your 
prayers because he has sensed a strong battle from the enemy 
while working on this project! 

 

Another surprise from the Lord is that the prison officials in Collin 
County, Texas are willing to receive 100 copies of my book, “Knowing 
the One True God” for their pod libraries so that the prisoners can read 
them. God has done this marvelous work through Susan Fletcher, my 
supporter who works as a commissioner in Collin County. Please also 
keep Susan in your prayers as she plans to seek permission from prison 
authorities in other parts of Texas as well. Thank you especially to 
those who have been helping pay for the books.  

 

We continue to receive many letters from Thai prisoners who have read my book. They wrote to 
let us know how God has been using this book in their lives. Through the Gospel, that is presented 
clearly in my book, many souls have been saved, and many lives have been transformed for the 
better. Praise the Lord! Please pray that God will do a similar work among prisoners in the U.S.  

Please keep me in prayer too, because my health is not doing well. I plan to continue taking a 
break at home until the end of this year. 

 

In Him, 

Mary Noi (Chanaddah Chaisakorn) 

 

Donate to “Mary Noi” at www.missionstream.org. 

Note: MissionStream will deduct an 8% administration 
fee from your donation. 

Here is the Thailand Women's Ministry's webpage: 
www.theword4women.com 

Make your check payable to: MissionStream  
On the memo line, write: Mary Noi  
Mail the check to:   

MissionStream   
P.O. Box 1   
Meadow Vista, CA 95722 

     Gisela Meinecke & Georg Huber 

Susan Fletcher 

http://www.missionstream.org/
http://www.theword4women.com/

